
The ICAC's response to recommendations 1 and 2 of the ICAC Committee's Review of the 2014-2015 

and 2015-2016 Annual Reports of the ICAC can be found in the ICAC's 2017-2018 Annual Report, 

pp42-43, see: 

https://www.icac.nsw.gov.au/ArticleDocuments/617/ICAC%20Annual%20Report%202017-

18%20.pdf.aspx  
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